
 

  
 

 
 

STATEMENT ON CYBER INCIDENT 
 
 
 

Gaydon, UK, 29 September 2025:  
 
A spokesperson for JLR said:  " As the controlled, phased restart of our operations continues, we are taking further 
steps towards our recovery and the return to manufacture of our world-class vehicles.  
 
Today we are informing colleagues, retailers and suppliers that some sections of our manufacturing operations 
will resume in the coming days. 
  
We continue to work around the clock alongside cybersecurity specialists, the UK Government’s NCSC and law 
enforcement to ensure our restart is done in a safe and secure manner.  
 
We would like to thank everyone connected with JLR for their continued patience, understanding and support. We 
know there is much more to do but the foundational work of our recovery is firmly underway, and we will continue 
to provide updates as we progress. " 
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